Salisbury Housing Trust granting an extension on their proposed Undermountain Rd
project

John Harney <jharney@wpsir.com>
Sun 6/23/2024 10:11 AM

To:Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>;Michael Klemens <fenbois@aol.com>;Miles Todaro <mtodaro@salisburyct.us>;Pat
Hackett <prh@prhackett.com>;Jocelyn Ayer <Jocelyn@thehousingcollective.org>;Jennifer Kronholm Clarke
<jlkronholm@gmail.com>;Mark Capecelatro <mark@capecelatro.com>;Terri Carlson <tcarlson@crameranderson.com>

Abby,

The Salisbury Housing Trust grants an extension through July 15th of our Application for a Special
Permit to build two affordable homes on Undermountain Rd, Tax Map 56, Lots 5 and 6. This extension
will allow PCZ to continue to review our project.

We will be meeting with Matt Kiefer at the site this Monday ( hopefully) to make sure that our house
and driveway locations do not harm the historic and still majestic white oak trees in these lots.

And we are approaching the Selectmen with the option that the Housing Trust be granted the whole
lot

all of which takes time
all our best

John

jharney@wpsir.com

Visit my website here
Find out what your home is worth
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